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April 28, 1980

Mr. T. A. Faircloth

Associate Professor

Roosevelt University

430 South Michigan Avenue IN RESPONSE REFER
Chicago, IL 60605 TO0 FOIA-80-228

Dear Professor Faircloth:

This is in response to your letter dated April 20, 1980 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, (FOIA) a copy of
the 1978 Report to Congress on the administration of the FOIA and a copy
of NRC's regulations implementing the FOIA.

Please find enclosed a copy of the 1978 Report to Congress and a copy of
10 CFR Part 9 of the Commission's regulations, implementing the FOIA.

Sincerely,
J. M7 Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Admiristration

Enclosures: As stated
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